
From: northpaul@copper.net [mailto:northpaul@copper.net] 

Sent: Saturday, May 12, 2007 9:47 AM 

To: Grau, Janet 

Subject: Milwaukee's Central Park 

 

Dear Ms. Grau 

 

 I support the idea of a Milwaukee River Central Park, and the adoption of guidelines to 

protect this valuable public resource.  I hope you have the foresight to also support this 

idea. 

 

Adolph Paul 

3204 N. Cambridge Ave. 

Milwaukee, Wisconsin  53211 


